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IN MEMORIAM
VICKEN SHAGHZOIAN

It is with deep sorrow that H.E. Archbishop Moushegh Mardirossian,
prelate, and the Religious and Executive Council learned of the passing of
na:tri]onal benefactor Mr. Vicken Shaghzoian, which occurred on Friday, February
18", 2011.

Mr. Shaghzoian was for decades a faithful and devoted son of the Holy
See of Cilicia and a recipient of the Prince of Cilicia medal.

His service and philanthropy encompassed the Catholicosate of Cilicia,
various national organizations and establishments, the Diocese of Kuwait and
the Gulf and especially the Armenian School of Kuwait, the Armenian National
Committee and the Armenian Cultural Foundation.

A national funeral will be held on Saturday, February 26", at 2:00 p.m.,
at St. Mary's Armenian Apostolic Church in Glendale, followed by the burial at
Forest Lawn Hollywood Hills.

The Prelate and Councils' members extend their condolences and
prayers to his wife Kohar, their children, and family members.

May his memory remain ever blessed.



